The following is the information you would need if you had a water leak and did
not know where it came from. Call the office if it is during office hours. If not,
call the following people (until you contact one of them):

Hugh Andrews 914-906-0841
David Janecek 914-582-8949
Mike Early 845-216-8442

They each have access to the “key tool” which is used to turn off the curb stop
outside your house. This is to stop the water. If the leak is between the curb stop
and your house, it is your responsibility to repair it. If its from curb stop to road,

it is the Groves responsibility.

Any questions, please contact Hugh Andrews, Chairperson of Buildings and
Grounds



